
 

 

 
 
 
 
01 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Valued MicroVention Customer, 
 
We regret to inform you that PHIL™ Liquid Embolic System is still on backorder and is 
expected to remain unavailable until July 2024. 
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience and disruption this may have caused you.  
We will share any updates regarding the product availability as they become available.  
In the interim, if you have any questions, please reach out to your local MicroVention 
representative for additional support.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
James Marquis 
Director, Global Upstream Marketing 
Hemorrhagic Stroke  



 

 

 


